
Dear Members, 

City of Regina Planning Commission, 

RE: 3160 Albert Street 

February 18, 2021 

As the current homeowner of 3160 Albert Street (the "Property"), we are requesting the Regina Planning 

Commission recommends that City Council: 

1. Approve the application to amend Bylaw 2019-7;

2. Approve the application to rezone the Property, on proposed Lot 21, Block 631 (as shown on the

plan of proposed subdivision, from Rl- Residential Detached Zone (RID- Residential Infill Overlay

Zone) to C- Contract Zone to allow for the carrying out of a specific proposal which would include

the development of a "Building, Stacked" land use consisting of 16 Dwelling Unit;

3. Approve the application to close a portion of Hill Avenue (that is not used for vehicle traffic), as

shown on the proposed subdivision plan; and

4. Approve these recommendations at its special meeting on February 25, 2021.

We commenced this project in early September 2018 and are committed to working with the City to see 

this project come to fruition in a way that respects the Property and also benefits the City and its residents. 

The Property is a balance of heritage conservation and financial feasibility. The goal of this project is to 

strike the proper balance between aligning with the OCP, Standards & Guidelines for the Conservation of 

Historic Places in Canada and achieve an outcome that satisfies the interests of all parties. 

Figure 1 - East elevation, Albert Street
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